
From: Swineshead Parish-Council <swinesheadpc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 11:44 AM 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: B/24/0134 
 

 

Dear Planning Team, 
 
The members of Swineshead Parish Council have no objection or comments regarding planning 
application B/24/0134 
 
Regards 
 
 

 
 


